

Inter American University of Puerto Rico

June 25, 2016

Dr. Kenneth G. Gormley Duquesne University 600 Forbes Avenue Pittsburgh, PA 15282

Dear doctor Gormley:

First, I thank you for the kind invitation to attend your inauguration as the 13th President of Duquesne University. I wish you success in this task of great responsibility and commitment that you receive from so a distinguished institution.

Unfortunately because of previous commitments, I am not going to be able to attend your inauguration ceremony. We reiterate our best wishes and our commitment for future collaboration.

Cordially,

Manuel J. Fernós

Manuel J. Fernós

President

Isr